
 

 
 
 

We are excited to be back, and we look forward to a memorable 2017.  We 
hope everyone had a restful, fun, and well-needed family time together.  We 
are ready to tackle this new year, to learn new things, to make new friends, 
and to create new memories. Welcome back to MCDC! 
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Thursday, May 5 

CINCO DE MAYO 

 

Monday-Thursday May 2-5 

TEACHER APPRECIATION 

WEEK 

 

Friday, May 6 

MOTHERS’ DAY 

 

Monday-Friday May 16-20 

ELEMENTARY TESTING WEEK 

(Grades 2-5) 

 

Thursday, May 26 

SCIENCE FAIR (see schedule) 

 

Monday, May 31 

MEMORIAL DAY (School Closed) 

 

Calendar 

 Happy Birthday 
 
 
 
 
 

2 Years Old 
Avery 5/24 

 

3 Years Old 
Ethan T. 5/4 

 

 4 Years Old 
Ethan M. 5/2 

 

5 Years Old 
Penelope C. 5/23 

 

7 years Old 
Peyton 5/22 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Thank you for supporting our Spring Scholastic Book Fair. We had some wonderful 

titles to choose from this year. The e-Wallet was also a great way for the children to 

shop for books. We earned some Scholastic dollars to purchase books and supplies for 

the classroom. Reading to your child or reading a book everyday instills a love of 

books and learning!  

Science Fair 
The Elementary Science Fair 

will be held on Thursday, May 

26. A sign-up will be posted to 

view the Science Fair.  

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY 
Moms can drop off their child on Friday, 

May 6. Your child made a special gift for 

you and would like to give it to you 

personally.  

 

Wishing all moms, a Happy Mother’s 

Day! 

2022-2023 Registration  
Priority Registration forms for current 

students are due. Please turn in your forms 

for the 2022-2023 school year.  

 

New student registration will open to the 

public on May 9. Available spots will be 

offered to new families.  

 

 

TEACHERS ARE SPECIAL 
May 2-5 is Teacher’s Appreciation week. We 

are incredibly lucky to have such caring and 

loving teachers! 

Happy Teacher Appreciation to our 

teachers: 
Toddlers: Ms. Annie, Ms. Erika, Ms. Julia 

Room 1: Ms. Monique and Ms. Jamie 

Room 2: Ms. Jen and Ms. Gabby 

Room 3: Ms. Haidee 

Elementary: Ms. Anna, Ms. Cresca, Ms. Mary, 

and Ms. Ann.  

Music: Mr. Taylor 

P.E.: Coach Shannon 

Summer Registration Forms 
Summer Registration Forms will be 

given out on May 16. Please turn in 

forms by June 10.  

Book of the Month: Hurry Up! A Book About Slowing Down  

by Kate Dopirak  and illustrated by Christopher Silas Neal 

For one busy boy, life is all hurry up, hurry down, hurry round and round 

and round! That is until he takes a big breath...and a big break...and slows 

down to see all the wonderful things in the world around him. 

Graduation Information  
Graduation invitations will be 

given out to kindergarten and 5th 

grade students on May 16.  

BOOKs OF THE MONTH 
Harry and the Hot Lava 

by Chris Robertson 
Harry is a little boy with 

imagination. A delightful 

book that moms would enjoy 

reading to their little ones.  

Practical Life Lunch Set-Up 
Please pack a placemat and a napkin 

for your child’s lunch. Children 

learn how to set their tables during 

lunch time.  

Gardening Day 
Every other Friday is our gardening 

day. Donations of soil, child-safe 

veggie seedlings, seeds, wood to make 

planters, or any garden decorations are 

very much appreciated.  


